
 
 

 

 To: 
 
 
And: 

Councillors Jaffrey (Convener), Boulton, Clark, Cormie, Donnelly, Hunter, Penny, 
Robertson and Young 
 
Allan McIntosh, Convener;  Craig Adams, Derek Murray, Gerard Rattray and 
George Wyatt (Representatives of Holders of Premises Licences/Personal 
Licences); Inspector John Soutar, Grampian Police; Sandy Kelman (Alcohol and 
Drugs Partnership); Sohail Faruqi (Education); Linda Smith (Health); Ian 
Donaldson, Mark Donlevy and Bob Westland (Community Safety);  Mary 
Crawford, Ken Eddie, Councillors Martin Greig and John West (Representatives 
of Residents within the Forum’s Area); Barry Black (Representative of Youth) and 
Diane Sande (Licensing Standards Officer).  

 
 

Town House, 
ABERDEEN, 24 November 2010 

 
 

JOINT MEETING OF ABERDEEN CITY LICENSING BOARD 
AND ABERDEEN LOCAL LICENSING FORUM 

 
 The Members of the LICENSING BOARD AND LOCAL LICENSING FORUM are 
requested to meet in Committee Room 2 - Town House on WEDNESDAY, 1 
DECEMBER 2010 at 11.00 am. 
 
 
  

 
 

RODERICK MACBEATH 
ACTING SENIOR DEMOCRATIC SERVICES MANAGER 

 
 
 

B U S I N E S S 
 

1 Apologies   
 

2 Welcome and Appointment of Chairperson   



 
 
 

 Please note that at the joint meeting of the Board and the Forum on 17 June, 2008 
it was agreed to have a rotating Chair at Joint Meetings. The meeting in April 2010 
was chaired by Councillor Jaffrey, Convener of the Licensing Board. Therefore 
today’s meeting should be chaired by Mr. George Wyatt, Vice-Convener of the 
Licensing Forum. 
 

3 Update from Depute Clerk to Licensing Board   
 

4 Forum Workplan  (Pages 1 - 6) 
 

5 Addressing the 5 Licensing Objectives   
 

6 Number of Review Hearings   
 

7 Prevention of Violent Behaviour   
 

8 Criteria used in determining Licenses   
 

9 Statistical Information   
 

10 Understanding of Night Time Economy   
 

11 Any Other Competent Business   
 

12 Consideration of date of the next meeting   
 

 
 

 
 

Website Address: www.aberdeencity.gov.uk  
 
 
 
Should you require any further information about this agenda, please contact Grant 
Webster on 01224 522607 or email gwebster@aberdeencity.gov.uk   
 


